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Child Health and Safety 

Newsletter  - Safer Sleep Week
This newsletter is designed to raise awareness of the work of the Child Death Overview Panel for Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent

The next Safer Sleep Week will take place 

from the 12th to 18th March 2018.

Every year events are held up and down 

the country to promote the Safer Sleep 

message for babies. 

Greater awareness of safer sleep leads 

to a decrease in the numbers of babies 

dying. Sadly around 4 babies a week still 

die from Sudden Infant Death Syndrome 

(SIDS) and if all parents and carers were 

aware of safer sleep advice many lives 

could be saved. 
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For more information about Safer 

Sleep Week contact 

There is no advice that guarantees the prevention of Sudden Infant 

Death Syndrome (SIDS or SUDC) but parents and carers should be 

informed that, by following the safer sleep advice, it is possible to 

significantly lower the chance of this tragedy occurring.

Panel member from the CDOP for Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent will 

be at Queens Hospital in Burton on: 

Wednesday 14th March 2018 – Outside the restaurant at Queens Hospital 

or Thursday 15th March 2018 – at the antenatal clinic, Queens Hospital

Promoting safer sleep advice 

https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/safer-sleep-advice/

